THE PRIDGEN FAMIL

Serving together with you since 1996

James, Cheryl, Jennifer, Michelle, Kimberly, Stephen & Joseph



Dear Friends.

August-September

Thank you for your prayers and support for the ministry and for our family. I just drove 300 miles to teach at our Bible College in Arua. We passed by wild animals, and through desolate areas in the dark of night, and we arrived safely at our destination. Upon arriving, the main line from the car radiator came off. The mechanic forgot to put the clamp back on it after doing some work. I was amazed and thankful that the Lord kept that hose on the whole way. Thank you for praying for us. Road Block - Waiting for a hippo to cross the road. **→** December 2022 – April 2023

Camp

FURLOUGH Please contact us at jcpridgen2@gmail.com if you would like for us to come and give a report. We hope we can see you all soon.

This past quarter the Lord allowed us to see 117 people saved and 16 were baptized. The Lord also gave us a new property (at no cost) about 3 hours south of Kampala. We plan

> to have a youth camp here and to also start a church for this area. Please be praying for us as there is much work to do with building dormitories and preparing the place for camp. More than half the

population of Uganda is youth, and we must reach these young people with the Gospel.

We now have 2 Bible Colleges and 2 Youth Camps. Please be praying that the Lord will use these ministries to help us to see more people saved and trained for ministry and that more churches will be started. We already have churches in Rwanda

and Uganda, and we are praying for more churches here as well as in South Sudan and Congo.

We have over 300 in the Christian School. It has been a blessing to see many of these children saved.

People

From

South

Sudan

Congo

Burundi

Rwanda

Eritrea

Kenya

Starting the Avocado project for the Bible College. Many Bible College students do not have work that is available, so we are starting projects on our property in Arua. The money that will come from these projects can be used to help buy food and to pay other needs as they are being trained. Please be praying for this project as well as others so that we can train more people in the ministry.

Thank you for praying for my mom, Betty Pridgen. She has been diagnosed with an Autoimmune disease and the doctors gave her a chemotherapy treatment. They were not sure if she would be able to continue this treatment but she is doing well and the treatment is helping her. Please continue to keep her in your prayers.

Please continue to pray for the ministry van that is still in need Your fellow labourers. of repairs. We were told it will cost about \$7,000 to fix. We have \$5,000 that has been committed and now only need \$2,00

James and Cheryl Pridgen THANK YOU FOR YOUR FAITHFUL PRAYERS AND SUPPORT.

Email: jcpridgen2@yahoo.com Skype: pridgenfamily Facebook: James Pridgen 1-843-246-5751

Higher Plain Baptist Church 6810 NW 122nd Street Oklahoma City, OK 73142 1-405-702-7715

Baptist International Missions Inc. PO Box 9 Harrison, TN 37341 1-423-344-5050

Field Address: PO Box 33758 Kampala Uganda, East Africa James: 011 256 794 547735

